
November 15, 1973 

Mr. Simon Eksouzian 
146- 44 58th Road 
Flushing, New York 11355 

Dear Ir. Eksouzian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stew rdship of St. Vartan, and your ift 
of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt number 17379 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
'~ Executive Director 


